UNITED BROTHERHOOD or CARPENTERS aAxp JOINERS or AMERICA

Thomas |. £lynn

General Secretary-Treasurer

MEMORANDUM

To: . All Members of the Local Unions Affiliated with the Pacific Northwest Regional Council
of Carpenters (“Regional Council™)

From: General Secretary-Treasurer Thomas Flynn

Re:  Notice of Rescheduled Trusteeship Hearing Date

Date: January 11, 2022

Date: Saturday, March 26, 2022
Times: 8:30 a.m.-12:00 p.m. PST; 1:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. PST
Location: The Westin Seattle

(In the hotel’s Grand Ballroom 2 & 3)

1900 5™ Avenue

Seattle, WA 98101

The purpose of this memorandum is to advise all members that the trusteeship hearing
that had been scheduled for Saturday, January 29, 2022, has been postponed and rescheduled
to a later date. (Please see General President McCarron’s letter of December 17, 2021, which
was mailed to all members of the Local Unions affiliated with the Regional Council.) The
trusteeship hearing will not take place on Saturday, January 29, 2022.

The rescheduled date for the trusteeship hearing is Saturday, March 26, 2022. There
will be two sessions: 8:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. PST, and 1:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. PST. The hearing
will be held in The Westin Seattle hotel’s Grand Ballroom 2 & 3 located at 1900 5t Avenue,
Seattle, WA 98101. All members of the Local Unions affiliated with the Regional Council may
attend and give testimony if they choose. Non-members will not be allowed to attend. Please be
advised that attendance at the hearing will be enforced in strict compliance with applicable local,
state, and federal law, guidelines, directives, etc., issued concerning the COVID-19 pandemic.
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